Water Disposal - Rider #1

Subject: Water Disposal - Rider #1

From: Andrew Newberry <anewberry@eagle-enviro.com>
Date: 9/5/2018 10:04 AM

To: Paul Herring <paul.herring@topoperating.com>

CC: Trisha Fanning <tfanning@eagle-enviro.com>

Hey Paul,

I'm not sure if you are able to receive water haul tickets from Amen or who they coordinated for
water disposal. However, here is a breakdown of the groundwater removed from the Rider #1 facility:
(day/amount removed/disposal facility/disposal company).

This may satisfy the State in terms of documentation. | would still seek to receive haul tickets, but if
not, this is the same information:

8/20/18-130 bbls-NGL C9-EC Trucking (coordinated through Wright Choice)
8/21/18-260 bbls-NGL C9-EC Trucking
8/22/18-260 bbls-NGL C9-EC Trucking
8/23/18-260 bbls-NGL C9-EC Trucking
8/24/18-260 bbls-NGL C9-EC Trucking
8/27/18-260 bbls-NGL C9-EC Trucking
8/28/18-260 bbls-NGL C9-EC Trucking

Total of ~1,690 bbls to NGL C9

Let me know if you need any additional information.
Thanks,
Andrew

Andrew Newberry
Project Geologist
anewberry(@eagle-enviro.com
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FHagle Environmental Consulting, Inc.
4101 Inca Street
Denver, CO. 80211

M.314.707.2495
P. 303.433.0479
F 303.325.5449
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This electronic message contains information that is confidential or privileged. The information is intended to be for the use of the
individual or entity named above. If you are not the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution, or use of

the contents of this message is prohibited. If you have received this electronic message in error, please notify me immediately by
telephone at (303) 433-0479.
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